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SHOOTING 

 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a shooting that took 
place on June 27th, 2011, at approximately 5:30 A.M. in the City of Fort 
Lauderdale.  The shooting occurred at 1115 Northeast 5th Avenue. 
 
Investigators learned that the victim, Ismy Simeon, B/M, 9/13/76, was leaving his 
residence to go to work when an unknown suspect shot him multiple times right 
outside his front door.  The victim was transported to Broward General Medical 
Center where he is still listed in critical condition.  
 
The suspect fled the scene prior to police arrival.  The suspect’s motive and 
description are unknown at this time. 
 
This is still an active and ongoing investigation.  Detectives are asking for the 
help of the public in identifying the suspect. 
 
If anyone has any information regarding the identity or motive of the suspect they 
are encouraged to contact Detective Burgess at 954-828-6561 or Broward 
County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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